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Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 
Report of the Chair 
December 7, 2010 

 
Meetings/Chair Activities since Last Board Meeting 
 

Home Visiting Committee Meeting 
November 29 – See attached report. Next meeting is Jan. 6th. 
 
Executive Committee Activities 
Reviewed applications for ED position. 
Interviewed top applicants. 
Recommendation to full board 
 
MHSA Meeting 
Presentation to MHSA meeting on 12/1: Head Start – A Critical Link in the Early 
Education System 
 
CBEC/ECCS Plan Merge 
Worked with Becky Houf, Cindy Wilkinson, Stacey Owsley, and Kathy Fuger on 
the merge of the 2 plans. 
 
Meeting with Senator Keaveny 
December 6 – discussion of early childhood. 
 
 

 
Upcoming Meetings 
 

December 9 – SAC call from federal office. 
January 4 – PD Meeting 
January 6 – HV Meeting 
 


